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This week, 18 pupils from Lower 4 to Lower 5, who attend Learning Support, went on a 

celebratory trip to Sheffield Aqua Park.   

The pupils were keen to throw themselves into the water and onto a difficult obstacle course 

(even though they were less keen to wear a wetsuit)!  All of the children had an amazing time 

together and once fed, watered and cosy again, enjoyed spending an hour of free time 

together, chatting among friends and spending time with Miss Alimundo, Mrs Carver and 

myself. 

I will be working solely as a SENCo for Prep school from September, so this trip was a lovely 

way to round off a year of hard work, adaptability and resilience.  

 

Mrs Sam Dobson-Brear 

 


